
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE  
CUPERTINO HOUSING COMMISSION  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino Housing 
Commission scheduled for Thursday, May 9, 2019, is cancelled due to lack of a business. 

 
A special Housing Commission meeting will be held on Thursday, 
May 16, 2019, in Conference Room C, City Hall, 10300 Torre Ave.,  

Cupertino, California. 
 
 
Dated:  May 2, 2019 
 
 
 /s/Kerri Heusler       
Kerri Heusler, Housing Manager 
Housing Commission Staff Liaison 
 


